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From: Wang, Alan
Sent: Monday, May 04, 2015 1:55 PM
To: BURMEISTER, BARRY M; Joseph Clark (JCLARK@entergy.com)
Cc: Blechman, Paula
Subject:  River Bend Station, Unit 1, Request for Additional Information Regarding TS 3.8.1, "AC 

Sources Operating" (TAC No. MF4421) 

Barry and Joey,   
 
By letter dated  July 9, 2014 (Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS) Accession 
No. ML14212A396), Entergy Operations, Inc. (Entergy, the licensee) submitted a license amendment request 
(LAR) to modify the existing Surveillance Requirements (SRs) related to Technical Specification (TS) 3.8.1, 
“AC Sources Operating.”  The proposed changes will lower the upper bound of the frequency SR Acceptance 
Criteria Tolerance Band (ATCB), lower the upper bound of the voltage SR ACTB for diesel generator (DG) 1A 
and DG 1 B, and raise the lower bound of the test load SR ACTB.  By letter dated February 24, 2015, Entergy 
responded to a Request for Additional Information from the US Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff. 
 The NRC staff has reviewed the Entergy responses, regarding changes to the SRs for TS 3.8.1 and has 
determined that the following additional information is required to complete its review of the amendment 
request:  

 
Requests for Additional Information (RAI) 
 

1. By the letter dated February 24, 2015, in response to RAI 4, the licensee stated that “The CDBI 
[Component Design Basis Inspection] finding was documented in the River Bend corrective action 
program.”  Please provide from the corrective action program relative information regarding this 
amendment. 

 
2.  By the letter dated February 24, 2015, in response to RAI 5, the licensee stated that “The affected RBS 

USAR [Updated Safety Analysis Report] pages were updated as a result of updated EDG loading 
requirements.”  Please provide the affected USAR pages. 

 
3. By the letter dated February 24, 2015, in response to RAI 7, the licensee references the “Engineering 

Change package.”  Please provide from the Engineering Change package relative information 
regarding this amendment. 

             
This request was discussed with Mr. Barry Burmeister of your staff on April 30, 2015, and it was agreed that a 
response would be provided within 30 days from the issuance of this email.  If circumstances result in the need 
to revise the requested response date, please contact me at (301) 415-1445 or via e-mail at 
Alan.Wang@nrc.gov. 

Alan B. Wang 

Project Manager (River Bend Station) 

Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
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